
 

PRINCE EDWARD COUNTY ELECTORAL BOARD  
Minutes 

P.O. Box J 
Farmville, Virginia 23901 

Wednesday, September 9, 2020  

 

A brief meeting was held in the Registrar’s Office at 9:00 A. M. on Wednesday, September 9th 

to discuss applications received for Poll Workers and to review information with regards to Early 

Voting scheduled for Friday, September 18, 2020.  

Present: Gwendolyn Akers-Booker, Secretary to Electoral Board; Mr. Charles Puckett, Vice-

Chairman of Electoral Board along Caitlin Bryant, Assistant to General Registrar; Lori 

McElhenie and Megan Rundstrom. 

The meeting was called to Order by the Secretary at 9:10 AM. Caitlin presented us with all the 

paperwork that was required regarding members of the community wishing to be poll workers. 

All applications were processed and accepted.  Next, we reviewed the schedule of poll workers 

who requested to work the Early Voting that will begin on Friday, September 18, 2020. This 

election will be held on the 2nd Floor of the Court House of Prince Edward County, Farmville, 

Va.  The time in which voters may begin voting Monday-Friday of each week will be from 8:30 

AM until 4:30 PM, September 18th – October 31st.  Please note that there will only be two 

Saturday voting dates during this time, and they will be Saturday, October 24th and Saturday, 

October 31st.   

For those who have requested Absentee Ballots, those ballots will be mailed out no later than 

Friday, September 18th. With a large number of requests for Absentee Ballots, we encourage you 

to check your mail and upon completion of you ballot selection, please take time to return them 

to the Registrar’s Office either in person or by General Mail Delivery.  We expect a large turnout 

for this Election, so we are suggesting that voters who have not requested an Absentee Ballot 

please take advantage of the Early Voting to avoid the crowd on November 3rd.   

The Representative from the PrintElect, Mr. Gary Fox will be arriving on Tuesday, 
September 15, 2020 at 4:00 PM to make the necessary update to our voting machines as 
required for the Early Voting along with the November 3rd General & Special Election.  
 
With no further to do, the meeting was adjourned at 10:30 AM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Gwendolyn S, Akers-Booker 

___________________________________________________________ 

Gwendolyn S. Akers-Booker, Electoral Board Secretary 


